
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
August 12, 2020 
 

 
 

DCR Recreational Advisory: Nantasket Beach in Hull 
 
WHAT: Beginning Friday, August 14, 2020 until further notice, the Department of 

Conservation and Recreation (DCR), in coordination with the Town of Hull, 
will reduce total parking capacity at agency-managed parking areas at 
Nantasket Beach State Reservation in the Town of Hull by 50 percent. 

 
 Additionally, when visiting state beaches, pools, parks, and other 

properties, DCR reminds the public to adhere to the following guidance: 
 

 If a location is crowded, please consider leaving the area and 
either visiting a different location or returning at a later date or 
time; 

 Follow posted rules and posted parking restrictions; 

 Stay within solitary or small groups; 
 Practice social distancing of at least six feet between individuals; 

 Wear a facial mask or covering in public when not swimming; 

 Practice healthy personal hygiene, such as handwashing for at least 
20 seconds; and, 

 Stay home if ill, over 70, and/or part of a vulnerable population. 
 
WHERE:  Nantasket Beach State Reservation in the Town of Hull 
 
WHEN: Friday, August 14, 2020, until further notice 
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